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four stars. 
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Never mind the impression he gives of 
conservative thought in general: but you 
might at least care about the effect of his 
methods on the political process. For him 
there is no middle ground: those who dis­
agree with his political agenda he charac­
terizes not as people who might have un­
derstandable reasons for their beliefs, but I 
as "nitwits," "Knights" of a left-wing Klan, 
and promoters of "slander" and "infantile 
revolution." He is a provocatuer of the sort I 
who have robbed American political life of 
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To the editor: 
If you've got to add yet another conserva­

tive political columnist, why R. Emmett 
Tyrrell? Unlike George Will, who at least is· 
intelligent and writes well, for persuasion 
Tyrrell substitutes innuendo, exaggeration, 
and extremism. 

Tyrrell's attack on the Modern Language 
Association of North America is especially 
regrettable. He calls it the academic equiva­
lent of a left-wing Ku Klux Klan. With more 
than 30,000 members, the MLA is the main 
professional organization for scholars who 

its vitality by making moderation and coop­
eration rare and difficult to achieve. As 
long as you publish columns like Tyrrell's, 
your readers don't need to hear complaints 
from you about the sort of unreasoned 
partisanship that has brought the state leg­
islature to a standstill. It's what you've 
asked for. 

R.D.Fulk 
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